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Hello Mr. Bratcher,
 
Attached please find the initial C-141 and lab report from our preliminary site assessment regarding
 the above referenced facility.  We will mobilize a backhoe to the site next week for further
 delineation activities and will follow up with a work plan for your review.  Because of the low levels
 of chlorides noted in the analytical report, this site may be a good candidate for on-site remediation
 with our soil shredder.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  Thank you.
 
Respectfully,  
 
 
 
David J. Adkins
District Manager Artesia
Office: 575.746.8768
Direct: 575.616.4022
Cell: 575.441.4835
Fax: 575.746.8905
Emergency: 866.742.0742
Web: www.talonlpe.com
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